
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN 

 

NOTICE # 1 

 

Please take notice that RFP #24-16 PRELIMINARY/ FINAL ENGINEERING 

DESIGN SERVICES FOR NEW OR UPGRADED TRAFFIC SIGNAL SYSTEM 

AT INTERSECTIONS, PHASE 3” scheduled for Friday, July 19, 2024 at 11:00 

a.m. has been canceled.  The City will re-advertise. 

 

Lateefah Chandler 

Purchasing Agent 

 

July 2, 2024 

 

 


